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About us –

• We believe our young 
people flourish when 
parents are able to be 
involved with school life.

• We promote meaningful 
communications between 
school, parents and the 
wider community.

• Look for ways to engage 
with our school families to 
understand what's 
important to them.

• Fundraise to provide 
additional materials to 
enrich our children's 
learning.

Getting involved –

• You can attend our joint 
PC & PTA meetings.

• Liaise with the PC on 
issues which are 
important to you as a 
parent.

• Highlight fundraising 
ideas for our group to 
look at.

• Join us for fundraising 
events – to support the 
running of the events or 
attend the events as a 
family.

Contact the school office for details of the Chairperson and get in touch
or view our page on the school app!


